ADDENDUM NO. 1

DATE: December 1, 2017

TO: All Potential Bidders @V\,

FROM: Julie Smith Maxwell, Procurement Specialist

SUBJECT: Addendum No. 1 — Streetscapes Maintenance -Cumberland

Ave/ Tyson Park Entrance & Island Home Ave River Walk
BIDS TO BE OPENED: December 11, 2017, at 11:00:00 a.m. Eastern Time

This addendum is being published to clarify details regarding the above-referenced Invitation to
Bid. This addendum becomes a part of the Contract Document and modifies the original
specifications as noted.

Clarification:

Contractor shall report to the Public Service department the loss of any plants/flowers with a
description of observed reason for plant death (ran over by vehicle, lack of water, poor root
system, foot traffic, etc.)

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1



